Town of Milladore

January 6, 2019
The regular monthly meeting of the town board of supervisors was called to order December 2, 2018 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall. After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, roll call found all were present.

 The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Hank Nigh moved to accept the minutes as read. Leon Kundinger was the second and the motion carried.
The financial report was reviewed and accepted, as corrected with a motion by Hank Nigh. Leon Kundinger seconded the motion which carried. A final copy will be presented at the next meeting for review because of the corrections needed.

Andrew Cegielski, our assessor reported to the board about the changes in the Town of Milladore. He gave us a list of properties sold in 2018, which will be reflected in the plat book which is printed every three years.


After reviewing the budget for 2019 it was moved by Leon Kundinger to use the money available from 2016. Hank Nigh was the second to the motion which passed.


Leon Kundinger moved to put in the gas furnace as soon as possible with minimal venting. Hank Nigh was the second to the motion which then passed.


Elections workers were approved as the following: Sherri Haffenbredl, Tracy Peplinski, and Bev Cherney; with the alternates as Bob Ashbeck and Paul Haffenbredl. At this time there will be two elections in 2019.


The contract for the Human Society was reviewed and approved by a three to zero vote. It was signed by Chairman Haffenbredl.

Nomination papers for Chairman, two Supervisors, Clerk, and Treasurer, of the Town of Milladore are due to the clerk by January 2, 2019. That election will be in April of 2019.

There was a discussion about the need for tires on the grader. It was decided that we need a second set for the grader at this time. No action was taken but the cost will be reviewed because we need a set of tires.
Leon Kundinger moved to pay the bills. Hank Nigh seconded it and motion carried.

A list of meeting dates for next 2019, both for the Town of Milladore and Wood County Wisconsin Towns Association were distributed. We will be responsible for the WTA December meeting.

There was a motion to adjourn from Leon Kundinger, with a second from Hank Nigh the motion passed.

The next meeting is January 6, 2019 at 6:30pm in the town hall.

 


Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk
